BUCKINGHAM PALACE

27th May 1959.
Ve b oo™

Now that the plans for our joint
opening of the Atlantic Seaway are taking
shape, I am writing to tell you how much my
husband and I look forward to entertaining
Mrs Eisenhower and yourself at luncheon
onboard our Yacht on Friday, 26th June.

Although it will certainly be a
busy day for everyone, we hope that there
may be time to show you something of the
ship.
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